
Subject: Launch of Our Bug Bounty 

Program 

Dear Stakeholders, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Bug Bounty Program, aimed at enhancing the 

security and robustness of our applications. This initiative will invite ethical hackers and external 

researchers to identify vulnerabilities in our systems. 

The program is set to begin on [Start Date] and will run until [End Date]. We believe that 

collaboration with the cybersecurity community will help us uncover potential weaknesses 

before they can be exploited. 

Key details of the Bug Bounty Program: 

• Eligibility: Open to all security researchers and ethical hackers. 

• Rewards: Monetary rewards based on the severity of the reported vulnerabilities. 

• Reporting Process: Reports should be submitted through our designated platform at 

[Platform Link]. 

Your support is crucial for the success of this program. We encourage all stakeholders to share 

this information within their networks and to promote responsible disclosure practices. 

Thank you for your continued support as we strive to make our systems more secure. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


